
January 25, 2025 

Dear MCS organiza�ons & alumnae associa�ons, 

As members of the Maryknoll Alumnae Associa�on of New York, we are the closest to the 
motherhouse, and thus have the benefit of being able to visit the Sisters as well as facilitate 
alumnae's interac�on with them. Along those lines, we had a very produc�ve 2024. Atached 
please find our 2024 Year-in-Review documen�ng the various involvements we had with the 
motherhouse and ac�vi�es our Associa�on had hosted for members, for your informa�on. If we 
can be of any help, please do reach out. 

Have a Happy and Healthy 2025 & Year of the Snake! 

Best regards, 

Steering Commitee 

Maryknoll Alumnae Assn of New York (MAANY) 


